
Sioux Lyon County LTRG is partnering with World Renew Disaster Response Services 
(DRS) to find individuals with unmet needs resulting from the flood that 
happened in June 2024. If you are a June 2024 Flood survivor that still needs help 
restoring your life, please come to one of the walk-in centers listed below for a survey 
with World Renew DRS volunteers. 

This is your chance to request help. No appointment will be necessary. Unmet needs will 
be recorded and reported to your local recovery organization. This assessment allows 
Sioux Lyon County LTRG to follow up with indiviudals and families needing construction 
work, mold removal, spiritual or emotional care, urgent medical needs or basic 
household items replaced. Sioux Lyon County LTRG will work hard to secure financial 
grants and other means and materials to address the high-priority needs documented in 
your surveys. 

If you have a question about how this will help your recovery efforts or if you are unable to 
travel to the walk-in center, please call the number listed below. 

Hawarden City Office
 1150 Central Ave. 

Hawarden, IA 51023
Jan 6th-Jan 17th
Monday-Friday

9am-4pm
Phone: (712) 460-8845

Justice for All 
 1335 Valley Dr. 

Rock Valley, IA 51247
Jan 6th-Jan 17th
Monday-Friday

9am-4pm
Phone: (712) 751-9040

“Thank you
for the

opportunity
to share 
my needs
after the

disaster!” 

Sioux Lyon County 

LTRG




